

St. Patrick's Girls' High School

SHAHRAH-E-IRAQ, SADDAR, KARACHI-74400 Tel: 32783214 - 32788750 - 32790653 Email: spghs1@gmail.com

February 24th, 2025

NOTICE: PAYMENT OF FEES FOR MONTH OF FEBRUARY 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

This is a gentle reminder for those who have not yet paid the fee for the month of February 2025 Cambridge, Morning & Afternoon shift.

Your prompt attention to this matter is highly appreciated. Deadline for payment is March 5th, 2025. Also kindly settle the outstanding amount at your earliest convenience.

For parents who have already paid, please disregard this notice.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Amy Gonsalves Principal

Gillian Rodrigues Principal